September 17, 1924

Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.B.,
Prineipal,

MeGill University,

Montreal.

Dear Sir Arthur,

The attached memo. to the Secretary,
Royal Institute of British Architects, contains a
copy of cables exchanged. This qualified consent
to the publication of my article is in deference
to the view you expressed.

May I hear whether you saw your

way to accept my suggestion that you might com-
municate with the President, R.I.B.A.?

I also enclose & letter from Sep-
timus Warwick to Professor Traquair, on this sub-
ject, which please return.

Yours very truly,




